
November 12, 2021

Student Life Staff,

Clearly, this has been a most remarkable academic year as we welcomed the 
largest freshman class in Baylor history, continued to manage a global 
pandemic, and returned to fully in-person classes and campus-wide events. 
It has taken each of us working together to lead Baylor forward, and I am so 
thankful for the many ways you make a difference in the lives of our 
students. As you will remember, at the start of this year we set out five 
Divisional priorities to guide our work. 

Division of Student Life Five Priorities for 2021-2022:

1. Rebuild Student Engagement & Involvement to Near Pre-COVID
Levels

2. Broaden Student Faith Formation and Discipleship Experiences
3. Enhance Student Health and Well-being Intervention Strategies
4. Strengthen Understanding and Support of an Increasingly Diverse

Student Body
5. Create New and Leverage Existing Spaces for Student Learning,

Living, and Leadership Experiences

In the next five weeks leading to the end of the semester, members from our
senior leadership team will join me in providing updates on the substantive
progress we, as a Division, have made towards achieving these priorities—so
be watching for our Friday messages and know that you are on our hearts
and minds as we seek to finish this semester strong and well. 

With appreciation for all that you do for Baylor,

Kevin P. Jackson, Ph.D.
Vice President for Student Life
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